
 
 

 
 

 
 

April 19, 2019 
 
Javier Rivera, P.E. 
Associate Engineer and Project Manager Assistant 
City and County of San Francisco 
1155 Market St., 3rd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
 
RE:   Proposed street vacation of portions of right-of-way fronting AB 3719 Lot 019, also being 301 Mission St. 
 
Dear Javier Rivera, 
 
This is in response to your letter, dated March 29, 2019, informing PG&E of the proposed vacation of a portion of 
right-of-way fronting Assessor’s Block 3719 Lot 019, also being 301 Mission Street in the City/County of San 
Francisco.  
 
An investigation indicates that PG&E is presently operating and maintaining underground electric distribution 
facilities fronting Assessor’s Block 3719 Lot 019, also being 301 Mission Street. If the vacation is approved by 
the City Council/Board of Supervisors, we respectfully request that the following reservation be inserted in the 
Resolution of Vacation for the proposed street vacation of portions of right-of-way fronting Assessor’s Block 
3719 Lot 019, also being 301 Mission Street: 
 

“RESERVING therefrom pursuant to the provisions of Section 8340 of the Streets and 
Highways Code and for the benefit of Pacific Gas and Electric Company, the permanent 
easement and the right, at any time, and from time to time, to excavate for, construct, 
reconstruct, replace (of initial or any other size), remove, maintain, inspect and use such 
underground conduits, pipes, service boxes, wires, cables, and electrical conductors; risers, 
switches, fuses and terminals; and fixtures and appurtenances necessary for the distribution of 
electric energy and communication purposes, including access, and also the rights to trim and 
cut down trees and brush that may be a hazard to the facilities and said area shall be kept open 
and free of buildings, structures and wells of any kind."  

 
This reservation will protect our facilities installed pursuant to our franchise agreements with the City and County 
of San Francisco. Upon approval of the abandonment by the City Council/Board of Supervisors, please send a 
certified copy of the Resolution of Vacation to: 
 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Land Management 
Attn: David Chen 
245 Market Street, N10A 
San Francisco, CA  94105 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (415) 973-1689 or d9cv@pge.com.  Thank you for your 
cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David Chen 
Land Technician 


